
 

HIGH SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

 

Happy Easter 

We wish all our families and staff a happy Easter.  Christ has risen! 

 

Welcome  

We welcome staff and pupils back for the second term.  We hope 

you all had a restful holiday and are ready to work hard. 

 

New teachers 

We are happy to welcome Ms Cebile Mlangeni, who will be teaching 

Maths in the High School.  Ms Mlangeni is an accomplished Maths 

teacher and holds an honours degree in Mathematics education.  

We also welcome Ms Nicole de Agrela as the new Grade 5 teacher.  

We wish them both well at the school. 
 

We also welcome back Mrs Lilian Camhee as our part-time 

Afrikaans teacher.  It’s good to have you with us again! 

 

Dress code 

Please ensure that your children are properly dressed; that boys are 

clean-shaven and that hair is neat.  The guidelines for dress are 

contained in the school diary. 

 

Outstanding school fees 

Holy Family College is an independent school 

and depends on fees to operate. Please ensure 

that you pay your school fees on time, as we 

rely on them to operate the school. 

 

 

 

 

D I A R Y  
 

22 April 
Annual General 
Meeting 
 
27 April to 2 May 
Long weekend 
 
15-19 May 
Grade 9s to Bosco 
Love Matters camp 
 
25 May 
Ascension Day 
Mass at 08:00 
 
7-23 June 
High School exams 
 
16 June 
Youth Day 
 
30 June 
End of Term 2 
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Jesus said to her, 
“I am the 

resurrection and 
the life. The one 

who believes in me 
will live, even 

though they die.” 
 

John 11:25 
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Annual General Meeting 

Notice is hereby given that the Annual General Meeting will take place on Saturday 22 

April 2017 at 10:00 in the Ambrosian Hall.  Parents are requested to attend. 
 

Guest speaker:  Mr Luke Lamprecht from Fight With Insight.  Mr Lamprecht is a leading 

child safety expert in Johannesburg, and has extensive experience in dealing with 

issues like cell phone bullying and so forth.  He will speak to us on cell phone safety. 

 

Drama Therapy 

We welcome Ms Emilie Owen and Ms Tonia Rall, two Masters’ degree students from 

Wits University who will be working with our Drama Therapist, Ms Faith Busika, for 

several months. 

 

School blankets for sale 

We have beautiful blankets for sale:  red, with the school badge in black, on one side, 

and black with the school badge in red, on the other side. 
 

The blankets sell for R230.00 each.  Buy now before the real chill of winter sets in! 

 

Contact details 

Please let us know if any of your contact details have changed.  It is very important that 

we have up-to-date phone numbers and email addresses in case of emergencies.  

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


